
From the office of the Millburn Central Principal 

 

Administrative Report 

June 21, 2010 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

• The end of the year was very smooth.  Everyone made it through 
Springfield, the graduation ceremony, and the field days. 

• The June 8th/9th RtI WORKshop was a huge success.  A group of very 
motivated and talented teachers gathered to work on functional 
procedures in the delivery of RtI services. 

• The office reorganization at Central is going very well.  We will be a 
very lean and efficient office! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


